
What the  
City Isn’t  
Telling You.
Sheryl Sculley and City Council have 
invented a financial crisis to make 
you believe public safety is threaten-
ing the city budget. Now, they’re even 
suing police officers.

First, the percentage of public safety spending is the same now  
as it was 15 years ago.

Second, we have put 5 offers on the table, including offering to pay premiums and 
share costs, and each one was rejected without legitimate cause.

And finally, we agreed to the City’s demand for a third party auditor to provide 
an unbiased assessment of their numbers and ours. At first, the City agreed, 

and then within 24 hours, they rejected their own offer.

You deserve the truth.  
Here’s What They Don’t Want You to Know:

Go to publicsafetyfacts.com/standwithus

Stand with Us. Tell Sheryl Sculley to negotiate 
fairly and not threaten public safety with lawsuits 

and pay cuts.

We’ve worked in good faith, but City leaders have failed us and you, the taxpayer, 
by not dealing straight. Police officers put their lives on the line everyday and  

deserve better—so do you.
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